
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear North Merrick School District Families, 
 
We hope you had a fun start to the school year! As always, the North Merrick Public 
Library is here to support you. 
 
We are pleased to offer you many wonderful resources: all yours to discover with your 
library card! Starting a big assignment? We’re here to help with non-fiction books and 
online resources! Need a new title for independent reading or a book report? Our expert 
librarians would love to help you find a “just right” book to enjoy! 
 
We also have free, fun, and enriching programs for all ages, from art to yoga to cooking. 
In addition, be sure to check out our fun activities over school breaks! And, explore our 
databases, including Tutor.com, an online tutoring service that offers one-on-one help 
with a live educator.  
 
Check out a museum pass for a fun weekend day trip! Some of our most popular 
passes for families include the Long Island Children’s Museum, Harbes Family Farm, 
and the Children’s Museum of the East End. Beginning in October, we will also offer 
museum passes for the Museum of the Moving Image, Sands Point Preserve, and the 
Museum of the City of New York! 
 
The North Merrick Public Library is here for your family! We look forward to seeing you 
soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jackie Perez 
Jackie Perez 
Library Director 
North Merrick Public Library 
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